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Since 1996 to the Navajo Nation 
 

Dear Pastor and Church,                                                                                                                        July – August 2022                                                                                                
MINISTRY BLESSINGS 

 
The Navajoland Baptist Revival was one of those meetings that you read about but 
never know if you are going to experience it! The preaching was outstanding (Pastor 
Brent Logan and Pastor James Knox were the preachers). Five folks were saved, and 
two men surrendered to preach! Praise the Lord! The approximately 20 churches 
represented also raised money for a steeple for Chambers Baptist Church ($2100) and 
for Mt. Powell Baptist Church ($1300) to help Pastor Saunders with a home site. We also 
were able to introduce Bro. Jacob and Kiersten Jenson, new missionaries to the Navajo 
Nation! They are just starting deputation and I HIGHLY recommend them to you! 
Contact Bro. Jacob for a meeting at 763-337-3785 or jensontoaz@gmail.com.  
 

Our soulwinners at Ganado have been doing a wonderful job reaching out! Bro. Hank Haskie has had 
the privilege of leading a couple of Navajo-speaking folks to the Lord. Our Tuesday night soulwinning 
crew has been faithful and consistent. We rejoice in the Lord for His servants! 

 

MINISTERING STILL! 
 
Mrs. Haynes and I were driving to a family reunion at Lake Brownwood State Park in 
Texas. We had not been back to Texas since her dad passed away last year. We 
wanted to spend some time with family. We were about 45 minutes from our 
destination when we ran into a deer at 75 MPH. The Lord was very good to us! It could 
have been much worse! We ended up sitting on the side of a remote Texas highway 
for 3 ½ hours before a tow truck showed up to take us to Brownwood. Amazingly, not 
one major component of our car (internal, that is) was damaged. After removing the 
debris from around the tire, we were able to drive it. It looks a little “gnarly” and some 
of our folks have teased us and said we should get a multi-colored bumper and panel 
so our car will have that “Rez” look! Praise the Lord we can minister still thanks to His 
protection! 
                                                                            MINISTRY NEED 
 
My truck “gave up the ghost” last year. We have done OK without one, but a truck sure is a handy tool 

to have here on the Rez. We have had some folks graciously donate some funds so we can get another 

truck for ministry use. I am not looking for a “brand new off the floor” model, but a reliable work vehicle 

that will allow me to haul things when necessary and pull trailers. We have never-ending projects out 

here where that would be helpful. If you would like to help financially, just put “truck” in the memo line 

of your check and send it to IBFI or our sending church, Trinity Baptist Church of Arlington. You can also 

donate through our website. Thanks for praying with us about this! 
 

                  MINISTRY TRAINING! 
 

Ganado Baptist Bible College has begun its 11th year of operation. We 
have a total of 23 students. My wife has 14 piano students, and I am 
teaching eight men in my Homiletics class. This is our largest student 
body ever. Please pray for the students and the teachers. We want to 
train prepared laborers for the great need in Navajoland. Thank you as 
always for praying and standing with us! 
 
 

Dr. and Mrs. Mark Haynes 
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